HANDS OF LUKE

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2024



Hello Mission Partners!

Happy Thanksgiving, Merry
Christmas, and Happy New Year!
It's been a busy two months at
Hands of Luke with our two biggest
outreaches: Thanksgiving and
Christmas.

We were extremely blessed to surpass BOTH of our goals for these outreaches. God continues to faithfully provide for us and fill our needs in abundance! We are blessed to have the opportunity to serve Him and share His good works with others.

Thank you so much for your continued support over the past year. None of this would be possible without you, and we are truly grateful for you.

"We must help the weak and remember the words of the Lord Jesus... 'It is more blessed to give than to receive.'" - Acts 20:35

Thanksgiving Outreach

This year, we served 19,812 Thanksgiving meals and had 700 professions of faith! We were blessed to serve our community and bring the Word of God to those in need.



Christmas Outreach



Our wonderful staff and volunteers put together 5550 Christmas bags this year! So many children will get to receive a Christmas gift this year and learn about the birth of Jesus Christ!

Hands of Luke 11184 Voyager Cove Dr. El Paso, TX 79936

HIIIII



handsoluke@aol.com handsofluke.org